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MAKE THE MOVE
Safety Comes First:

Tours are by appointment only and all guests
must complete a health questionnaire and have
temperature checked at the door

Virtual tours can also be
conducted upon request

Moving company must follow all
TVIW COVID-19 requirements,
including submitting negative
COVID-19 tests

ALL FEBRUARY &
MARCH MOVE-INS 
WILL BE ELIGIBLE 

TO RECEIVE A 
COVID-19 VACCINE 

IN MARCH HERE 
AT THE VILLAGE.

RECEIVING THE COVID-19RECEIVING THE COVID-19
VACCINE KEEPS YOU ANDVACCINE KEEPS YOU AND
YOUR COMMUNITY SAFE.YOUR COMMUNITY SAFE.

Big News!
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We closed the door on 2020. A year of difficulties, uncertainties, and
loss. A year where many had to dig deep to find decency,
forgiveness, strength, and hope. 
 
I am proud of our residents, their families, our staff, Board and
Committee members, and donors for their support of The Village at
Incarnate Word. As a group, we met the call of our mission to extend
the healing ministry of Jesus Christ to all those we serve. 
 
We began 2021 with hope for a better year. One of respect for one
another, and most importantly, the opportunity to put the pandemic
behind us. 
 
COVID-19 has had an immense negative impact, both direct and
indirect, on the senior living industry. Sadly, one third of COVID-19
deaths have occurred in long term care settings. Our residents are
the most susceptible due to age, health issues, and living in a
congregate setting. We have lost five residents and ask for prayers
for the families of these beloved individuals. 
 
The pandemic has resulted in a significant decrease in move-ins,
increased expenses, and staffing shortages. It has been especially
difficult for smaller not-for-profit communities like The Village.
However, in 2020 The Village did not waiver from supporting its
charitable ministries, providing approximately $700,000 in subsidies
through Project Elder Help and the CCVI Legacy Fund. Our
Connections program went virtual and continues to provide health
and wellness classes online. 
 
We count on the ongoing support of friends like you through 2021.
We have been blessed and have completed immunizations for our
staff and residents. We had an excellent response and vaccinated
approximately 80% of our employees and 95% of residents! That
gives us hope, as do your prayers and donations. 
 
We will continue to feel the effects of the pandemic for months to
come, but that will not stop The Village from accomplishing the
goals we have set for 2021. This includes finally realizing our goal of
Medicare and Medicaid certification. 
 
I look forward to writing again with more great news about what is
happening at The Village at Incarnate Word.
 
May you all be blessed with health, happiness, and hope!
 

William (Rick) F. Grinnan Jr.

Chairperson

Dana Wheeler Terracina

Vice Chairperson

Geoffrey Crabtree

Treasurer

Vivian Vance

Secretary

Paul Harrison

President and CEO

Diana Beckmann-Mendez, PhD

Don Beeler

Sha-Rone V. Caffie-Reyes

David Cortez

Sandy Klein

Howard Lutz

Sr. Teresa Maya, CCVI

David Mier, MBA

Matt Mohr

Sr. Kathleen Reynolds, CCVI

Moris Saide

Sr. Margaret Snyder, CCVI

Judy Trevino

Randy Vogel

Joseph Ward, LPC, LMFT

Skip Wood

OUR MISSION

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Message From
Paul Harrison
President and 

Chief Executive Officer
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To extend the healing ministry

of Jesus Christ to all those we

serve. 



I look forward to gathering 
our staff for Employee 
Appreciation celebrations. 
I miss the opportunity to
thank the dietary workers, 
the housekeepers, the 
maintenance workers, the 
nurses, etc. for the many 
ways they bring the love 
of God to our residents 
and their co-workers. I miss the chance to encourage
them to carry on with respect, compassion, honesty 
and collaboration to promote the dignity of each person.
I miss the opportunity to bless their hands and pray with
them in person.
 
I look forward to being able to console in person the
family members of residents who leave this life. I look
forward to having funerals in St. Joseph's Chapel with
family members present, not just watching on Facebook
Live. I look forward to going to visitations in person
when the services are held elsewhere. I look forward to
being able to attend the funerals and burials of my
Incarnate Word Sisters, when they go to be with Jesus
after long lives serving him in many and varied ways.
 
I look forward to being able to really celebrate together
the great feasts of the Annunciation, Easter, Pentecost,
Thanksgiving and Christmas with friends and families
visiting.
 
Lest any residents get too excited, I have no divine
revelation that we will actually be able to celebrate as I
would like some of the events that are coming soon. But
of this I am certain, in the Love of God, who holds us
tenderly, all will be well, and all will be well, all manner of
things will be well.  
 
For a musical reflection, please listen to 
"All Will Be Well" as performed by 
the WLP Choir.

This quote from the mystic St. Julian of
Norwich seems at once both comforting
and insane. When asked to reflect on
what I was looking forward to in 2021,
this quote came to mind. When will all be
well? Certainly in Heaven, when we get
there; but will all ever be well on earth?
Was St. Julian only speaking of eternal
wellness? Considering that she lived
during the Black Death and war most of
her life, Julian was not naïve about the
lack of wellness in the world of her time.
After 15 years of meditating on the
meaning of this statement that God had
revealed to her, she recognized that in
Divine Love all will be well. 
 
A year ago, we were only three weeks
into Lent when the pandemic took on
very real implications in our lives at The
Village. The sacrifices of the remaining
weeks were not the ones individuals had
chosen; they became the sacrifices
imposed by Public Health regulations.
Rather than giving up desserts, we gave
up eating together and praying together
in person. One of the things I look
forward to in 2021 is a more full
celebration of the rituals of Holy Week,
which we could not have last year.

“All will be well, and all 
will be well, all manner of 
things will be well.”

All Will Be Well
Sr. Shirley Vaughn, CCVI, MA
Mission Integration Director

LIVING OUR 
MISSION
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Bistro staff on New Year's Eve

TVIW residents and staff at the beginning

of the pandemic in Spring 2020

SCAN TO LISTEN
Use your camera app to scan

& click the link! 



"I am a recipient of Project Elder Help through
Sisters Care. I have been with them for about
four years. I’m very happy with the program
and I don’t know what I would do if they
weren't there.
 
I've done many things in my life, but I guess the
biggest thing is I’ve always loved being a
mommy. Whether it’s a mommy for two-
legged kids or four-legged kids.
 
I have Eosinophilia-myalgia syndrome. I was
diagnosed in 1992, and from 1992 until probably
2002, I hated the world. I hated everybody. 
 
But in the last five years, I decided that is not
going to define me. That’s not who I am. 
I thought I couldn't survive, but I got stronger
and I'm happier because of it. 
 
One day I may look like I’m perfectly okay, then
the next three days I can’t really get out of the
chair or move or walk or do anything. I prayed
that someone would come to me that would
understand the kind of disability that I have. So,
the caregiver I have right now was sent to me
by God and I really truly believe that.
 
It means so much to me that Sisters Care has
allowed me to have pride in how I live and the
way that I’m treated. It's a lifesaver. If I did not
have Project Elder Help, I wouldn't be able to
have this at all.

I live on $800 a month. By the time I pay for my
apartment and utilities, I have very little left
over. And so, to anyone who has donated and
helped me in the past, I want you to know it’s
not just that I’m grateful...you saved my life! You
really did. You made my life more meaningful
and you helped me stay alive doing the things I
love to do.
 
I would say to whoever opens their wallet to
give, stop as you're doing it and say, 'What
would I give if it was my mother that was in that
situation? How much would I take out of my
wallet to help my mom?' Because everyone is
somebody’s mom, somebody’s sister,
somebody’s child. 
 
Your support of Project Elder Help is something
invaluable to senior citizens and people who
need the help. It’s very much appreciated. There
are many people out there like me. God bless
you for what you’re doing when you support
Project Elder Help. Thank you for helping a
person like me."

To learn more about Sisters Care 
at The Village and Miss Kay's story,
visit www.thevillageiw.org/blog

Could you or someone you love benefit from
personalized, in-home care? Call Sisters Care at 
210-733-9800 for a FREE consultation today!

We had a chance to sit down with Miss Kay 
in December to talk with her about Project Elder Help, 
her life, and staying independent.

Meet Deborah
"Miss Kay" Benton

STORY
SUCCESS
MISSION
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What is Project Elder Help? 
One of TVIW's charitable
ministries, PEH provides in-home
care at little or no cost to qualified
clients. Personalized care is
provided by Sisters Care, TVIW's
in-home care service. 



Instructor Spotlight:
Mary Martha McNeel

Connections

Every family experiences dementia differently. Some loved ones can comfortably live out their
diagnosis at home with family, and a few may hire a personal assistance service, like Sisters Care at
The Village, to help at home with light duty care. However, there are those whose dementia diagnosis
progresses to a point where help with activities of daily living, safety, and quality of life become too
much for their family members to care for at home. 
 

Community Outreach

Mary Martha has been an instructor with the Connections
program for 14 years. She is a student of the heritage of the
practices and self-care medical systems of China and India:
Qigong/Tai Chi/Yoga. Mary Martha loves bringing her
training and teachings to the underserved communities that
would not normally have access.
 
These practices have profound wellness and health resiliency
systems for all ages. Her motivation has always been to make
these practices accessible, inclusive and fun. During the
COVID-19 pandemic, classes have transformed into
remote/Zoom classes. All classes are free and open for
anyone to participate. 
 
For more info, email jennifer.sotello@thevillageiw.org 
or call 210-829-7561 x 187.

Memory Care at The Village is designed to offer seniors
comfortable living in a guided and supportive environment.
With both licensed nursing and trained support staff,
memory care residents avoid over stimulation and upsetting
situations helping them feel supported and safe. All areas of
daily activities are guided for residents: daily hygiene and
grooming, stimulating and appropriate activities, timely
medication distribution and social interactions. Keeping
schedules structured and consistent provides a calm,
predictable environment that helps to relieve anxiety for
those with dementia. For more information about dementia
and Alzheimer’s disease visit www.alz.org.

Weekly Zoom Class Schedule

 

Monday: Qigong 5:30 p.m. - 6:15 p.m.

Tuesday: Chair Yoga 1 p.m. - 1:45 p.m.

Thursday: Qigong 2 p.m. - 2:45 p.m.

Tai chi Easy: 3 p.m. - 4:15 p.m.

 

Zoom Meeting ID: 420 777 8991 

Password: yoga

Join Mary Martha

for FREE weekly

online classes!
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Making the Move to Memory Care Assisted Living

- increased confusion
- inability to understand 
their current medications
- wandering outside their 
home with no clear 
destination or regard 
to time of day, 
person or place.

Signs that a move to memory
care may be necessary: 

To learn more about Memory Care Assisted Living 
at The Village at Incarnate Word, contact Alma Cosme at 210-829-7561 x 114.

What is Connections?One of TVIW's charitable
ministries, Connections provides

FREE health and wellness
programming throughout the
Greater San Antonio area. 



DEVELOPMENT

Modify your 
gift at 

any time. Just  
contact us and
we will revise 

as per your
request.

YOUR SUPPORT

CAN CHANGE 

A  L I FE !

 For more information, visit us at www.thevillageiw.org/supportthevillage

MAKE 

AN IMPACT

YEAR ROUND

AFFORDABLE  -  IMPACTFUL  -  FLEX IBLE

On March 5, 2020, more than 500 guests remember 
The Village at Incarnate Word’s Champagne & Shamrock
Gala as the last festive gathering before the pandemic
changed everything. Now that COVID-19 vaccines are
available, there is more hope that we will all return 
to some semblance of normal in the not-too-distant 
future. However, we realize this will take time.
 

NO SHOW IMPACT
You don't have to show up to make a difference! 
To safely continue the tradition, we are planning a 
NO SHOW event that will span over several weeks in
March. This is a great opportunity to connect virtually 
on TVIW’s website and social media. 
 
Feeling lucky? Now is your chance to support TVIW 
and enter the drawing for one of SIX great prizes:
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The drawing will be held March 26th on Facebook 
Live. Chances will be one for $25 or five for $100.
 
To learn more about the impact of your support, our
charitable ministries, event sponsorship, register for
drawings or peer-to-peer fundraising, visit
www.thevillageiw.org.
 
NEW LIVE EVENT
Plans are underway for a new experience in the fall 
when we hope to bring our friends and family 
together for “An Evening in the Garden.” The 
cocktail event at the San Antonio Botanical Garden 
is scheduled October 28, 2021. We will celebrate
the opportunity to meet face-to-face and/or 
virtually again in support of TVIW.

$5 latte 
= $60 a year 
= 2 health/
wellness
classes in
underserved
community

$25 gadget 
= $300 a 
year = Rent
assistance 
for a TVIW
resident in
need

Event
Updates

BECOME A

MONTHLY  SUPPORTER!
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Just once a month, consider giving up...

$10 lunch 
= $120 a year 
= 6 hours 
in-home 
care for 
low-income
senior

Monthly gifts
conserve resources
and ensure TVIW’s
mission continues

throughout
 the year.

To learn more, visit www.thevillageiw.org 

or email give@thevillageiw.org

THREE Visa 
Gift Cards!
$5,000, $2,500, 
and $1,000 value

THREE Mystery 
Gift Boxes!
$500, $250, 
and $100 value

CP AI M T

howhowNNoo SS



Village and told me to take a look around. Circumstances
worked out, and I moved in three years later in 1999. 
 
Why do you like to donate to TVIW?
I've always supported the Sisters. I like to donate to general
development because then whatever area of TVIW really 
needs help can get those funds. 
 
How does giving to a cause important to you make you feel?
Healthier. I feel less depressed because I feel on the positive
side of things. Others might not look for the pleasures in life.
They look for the chores, they look for the work. If you're
gonna complain, that makes you feel worse when you think
about it. My grandmother always said, "Ayúdate y Dios te
ayudará." Which means, help yourself and God will help you.
And it's very true. 

What is your earliest memory of TVIW?
I first became aware of TVIW through a 
former board member, the late Chilton 
Maverick. In his gently persuading way, 
he, along with Maryanne Guido, convinced 
me to become a board member. 

Board Member for 5+ years

Dana Wheeler Terracina

What is your favorite TVIW charitable ministry to support?
Several programs benefit both the families who are
caregivers and those receiving the care. As it is one of our
goals to help people live independently at home in an
affordable fashion as long as they can, I fully support two of
our charitable ministries, Project Elder Help and Connections.
 
Why is TVIW's mission important to you? 
My personal feeling is we need to take care of the most
vulnerable in our community. We owe our elders a great 
deal for all that they have given us in our lifetime. One way 
to do that is to provide the support and care that they need 
as they continue to live very long, fruitful lives.

The Szalwinskis have been faithful 
monthly supporters of Sisters Care at 
The Village for over two decades. 
They recall volunteering in Sisters 
Care's early program as companions 
for a client. Weekly Mass and 
appointments were part of their 
humble stewardship for many years.
 
The Szalwinskis have deep roots 
with the Sisters of Charity of the
Incarnate Word and their ministries. 
They were both students of the Sisters 
in grade school and in the UIW Nursing Program. Later
in life, they were led to Sisters Care through ministry
work with St. Mark the Evangelist Catholic Church. They
have enjoyed working with several sisters such as Col.
Marian Waterhouse, Lt. Col. Betty Jane Mahogany and
Sr. Betty Ann Bluhm, to name a few. 
 
The Swalwinksis' commitment to kindness and support
of others has truly left an impression. Col. Szalwinski
said it perfectly when he stated, "That's just the way we
live, as servants of the heart."  

Employee since 2001, Donor for 
10+ years, Resident since 2019

Nancy Blythe

"Why I Give"
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DEVELOPMENT

Get to know some of TVIW's supporters

Donors for 20+ years

Col. Ambrose & Beverly 
Szalwinski

What is your earliest memory of TVIW?
Sr. Theophane Power, CCVI, first
introduced me to TVIW. She had been
my teacher when I was studying at
Incarnate Word College (now UIW). She
invited me to lunch with her at The

Nancy is a rare triple threat in the 
TVIW community: an employee, 
a donor, and a resident! 
 
According to Nancy, her family has 
had a connection to the Sisters of
Charity of the Incarnate Word since
childhood. She shared that her 
parents raised her with the idea that 
it's always better to give than receive.
As Nancy puts it, "There would be 
more love in the world if everybody
helped everybody."
 

Thank you to these stellar monthly donors!Thank you to these stellar monthly donors!

Mary Alice Garza
Resident since 1999

Nancy proudly supports the CCVI Legacy Fund and Sisters
Care on a monthly basis. She shared, "I love this place and
the sisters so much that I just started donating to help out.
I love Sisters Care because they help so many clients and
residents. If you get sick or need help, Sisters Care will be
right there for you."
 
In closing, Nancy shared, "I feel happy to support and work
here. It's a great place, the staff are wonderful, and once
you get here, you won't want to leave." 



RESIDENT
NEWS

THE VIEW |  8 S P R I N G  2 0 2 1

Looking forward to 2021 has been uplifting and a bit
frightening. We have experienced something we never
thought imaginable, COVID-19. Our everyday life of
community seems like an old Hallmark movie; days filled with
conversation, hugs, gatherings, celebrations, a full Chapel,
meals shared with friends…the everyday blessings we thought
were commonplace, we look back with tender hearts. Even
harder than this is the acceptance of the strong residents,
friends, and families whom we have lost. We wonder, how did
it happen? Although we cannot understand how this came
upon us so quickly, we do recognize the consequences.  It is
with this realization we look anticipatingly throughout 2021. 
 
We have seen the painstakingly efforts families and staff have
taken to protect our national treasures, our older adults.
Families and friends who are of utmost importance to the
quality of life of our residents have been our partners in this
effort to keep them safe. We recognize the grief some of our
families are experiencing after the loss of their most precious
loved one.
 
In the midst of all of this, life has gone on. Health and Human
Services has continued with their State Surveys. Thus far,
Alphonse and Angelique House have had their annual
surveys, both receiving zero deficiencies. DeMatel is awaiting
their survey as is Sisters Care at The Village, our in-home
personal care service.
 
In response to the new normal, many services, including
spirituality and wellness, have been altered; Bible studies,
exercise classes resident meetings, Lunch and Learn
activities, books clubs and many more can be seen by
residents through our internal channel.  This will benefit us
long past the pandemic.
 
Looking toward the future with newfound joy, we anticipate
the physical presence of family and friends.  Let us remember
the little things; let’s linger a bit more, hold hands a little
longer, hug a little tighter. 
 
Blessings to all - our residents, families, and coworkers, 
thank you!  

Note from Jeanette Eisenmenger
Vice President/Chief Operations Officer

Resident Q&A

What got you through 2020 and other
hard times in your life?

"Prayer always gets me through tough times.
Fill the empty spaces with prayer." - Eileen
 
"I went to bed many nights saying to God: I've
done what it is possible for me to do, I believe
that the Holy Spirit will be with me tomorrow."
- Sr. Eleanor

What changes would make the world 
a better place in 2021?

"Think peace, speak peace, spread peace,
and live peace." - Sr. Angela
 
"Slow life down. Focus more on relationships.
Increase time for prayer and silence (our
home can be our monastery)." - Kathy

What activities or hobbies are you 
looking forward to in 2021?

"Learning to play chess." - Charlie
 
"Playing ping pong or pool/billiards." - Pat

What advice do you have for our
community as we start this new year?

"Recognize and acknowledge every person 
you see/meet." - Anonymous
 
"Love your neighbor as yourself." - Jim

To read more resident responses, 
visit www.thevillageiw.org/blog

What three words do you believe will
describe 2021?

"Hang in there!"
    - Margaret

"Hope, peace, solidarity."
       - Anonymous



Rosette, who helped administer
 vaccines to our community,

was Sr. Louise's former student!

The wonderful Bistro staff surprised Ginny and
John with a cake for their shared birthday

Josephine B, Margaret, Josephine U,
and Virginia ring in the New Year

Rose poses with Our Lady 
in DeMatel House

The Schmidts sneak a New Year's kiss

Virginia and Marie snap a photo
in our festive photobooth Elizabeth, Evelyn, and Irene just got their vaccines!

Diane and Sr. Consuelo enjoy a treat on NYE

Martha poses while 

having dinner in her room

AROUND THE HOUSE

THE VIEW |  9 S P R I N G  2 0 2 1



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Maria Gutierrez

Dietary

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
David Quadland

Dietary

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Elizabeth Granatos

Assisted Living

In Memoriam
Nov. 16, 2020 - Jan. 31, 2021

 

The Village at Incarnate 

Word is grateful for the 

opportunity to have served 

the following individuals:
 

Mary Lou Belz
Diane Buffington

Sr. Kathleen Flanagan, CCVI
Helen Glass

Mary Juanita "Nita" Lange
Sr. Nadine Leubbert, CCVI

Theckla Martin
Jerri  McAbee

Sr. Edith McGrath, CCVI
Jean Moehle

Raymond Moehle
Sr. Janet Marie Monsalvo, CCVI

Mary Montieth 
Sr. Joan Cecilia Moran, CCVI

Virginia Murphy
Rose Marie O'Connor

Mary Roberts
Sr. Brigida Smiley, CCVI

Joyce Snavely
Dr. Caroline Spana

Barbara Stanush
Patricia "Patty" Talkington

Elise Townsend

Congrats to Olivia Hernandez, TVIW's 
2020 Employee of the Year and 
November Employee of the Month. 
 
Health, family, and friends are most
important to Olivia. She shares that 2020
gave her a new appreciation for each day
and not taking life for granted. 2021 offers
hope, trusting that we can all get through
this together. Olivia enjoys working with
our residents in Independent Living. 
 
"Olivia is a great teammate and leader for

concierge. She is knowledgeable and

always ready to step in to help as needed.

She is a trusted resource for her team and

is very detail-oriented with her paperwork.

Olivia is known by staff and residents for going the extra mile

with a smile on her face. Sisters Care is lucky to have Olivia on

our team."  - Frances Jackson, Sisters Care Operations Manager

 

"The concierge team are pure of heart for the residents.  A

heart that has warmth and comfort, that will make others feel

cared for. We connect with the residents, give them our time

and energy." - Olivia Hernandez, Employee of the Year

Maryanne & Tom Guido
Paul & Cathy Harrison
Margaret Hart
Taylor Hemphill
Velma Hinojosa
Sandy & Paul Klein
Terri Landez
Giovanni Laurel
Howard Lutz

ANNOUNCEMENTS
 

Benefactor: 

Msgr. Michael Yarbrough

Employees of the Month
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2020 Employee of the Year

Thank you, donors, for making our Holiday Turkey Fundraiser a success!Thank you, donors, for making our Holiday Turkey Fundraiser a success!Thank you, donors, for making our Holiday Turkey Fundraiser a success!
Bar-B-Cutie Smokehouse
Dr. Carlos & Martha Bazan
Susan & Trip Brotherman
Ephraim Castilla
Geoffrey Crabtree
Victor Estrada, M. D.
Eileen Faught
Lee Grant
Rick & Kay Grinnan

Sr. Teresa Maya, CCVI
Matt & Cathy Mohr
Gregg & Syd Muenster
Toni Parks
Mary Jo Quinn
Elsa Santana
Niki Simpson
Teresa Sotomayor
Debbie Stringfellow

Cindy Swann
Elisabeth Swann
Sysco Central Texas
Dana Terracina
Randy & Carol Vogel
Joseph Ward
V. T. 'Skip' Wood

Olivia
Hernandez

 

To learn more about these employees, 
visit www.thevillageiw.org/blog

Sisters Care/
Concierge

7 Years

December Part-TimeJanuary



Anonymous
Olga Arias
Michael Avellar
Nancy Blythe
Brother's Insulation
Robert & Joan Carabin
Mrs. Nick D. Carr
Carvajal Pharmacy
Guadalupe Casados
Sally & Charlie Cheever 

Foundation
J.S. Christenson
Guadalupe Clark
Sr. Louise Ann Delisi, CCVI
Davlyn Duesterhaus
Alice East
Jeanette Eisenmenger
Anna Falkenberg
John Fischer
Mariana Garcia
Irene Golla
Dr. & Mrs. Fernando Guerra
The Magnolia Pancake Haus
Sarah Henderson
Hugh Fitzsimons Jr.
John Herman Hasenbeck 

Charitable Trust
Sandy & Paul Klein
Sylvia Kutschenreuter
Sr. Sarah Lennon, CCVI
Madelyn Magee
Harriette Maverick
Vickie Montalto
Otis Montgomery
Edna L. Moon
Dr. Sam & Sharon Mungo
Mildred Murray
Susan Nicholas
Diane Nielsen
Heidi Pierre
Mary Jo Price
Virginia Rodriguez
Nicholas Rutkowski
Col. Ambrose & Beverly 

Szalwinski
TeamCare Rehab
Dana Terracina
Shirley Wagner
Yvonne Weber

Gifts received:Gifts received:Gifts received:
November 1, 2020 - January 31, 2021

THE VIEW |    1 1 S P R I N G  2 0 2 1

Rev. Msgr. Douglas Father

Laraine Brown
Paul Harrison

Anonymous
Charles & Kathy Schmidt

Mary Jo Quinn
Sr. Margaret Patrice Slattery, CCVI

Tom Badger
Mary Jo Quinn

Anonymous
Cheryl L. McMullan

Sr. Shirley Vaughn, CCVI

Judy & Paul Rosanno
TVIW's 32nd Anniversary

Niki Simpson

In Honor of...In Honor of...In Honor of...

Sr. Regina Ann Brandt, CCVI
Sr. Bernardine Coyne, CCVI
Mary Alice Garza
Sandy & Paul Klein

In Memory of...In Memory of...In Memory of...
Sam H. & Mildred J. Bealer

Alex & Gretchen Bealer
Mary Ann Peterson-Boehm &

Robert Boehm

Boehm LP
Charles Ebrom

Betty Ebrom
Sr. Kathleen Flanagan, CCVI

Sr. Margaret M. Mannion, CCVI
Rose & Gerard Forck

Sr. Rose Mary & Sr. Bernadette
Forck, CCVI
 

Ephraim Castilla

Sr. Louise Ann Delisi, CCVI
Sisters of Charity of the Incarnate Word

Sr. Louise Ann Delisi, CCVI
Sr. Sarah Lennon, CCVI

Sr. Matilda Fagan, CCVI

Ann Nauman
Cathy Harrison

Paul Harrison
Alberta Rutland

Doris K. Singleton
TVIW Development Team

Sr. Juanita Albracht, CCVI
TVIW Rose of Sharon

Sr. Rose Mary & Sr. Bernadette 
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